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Peace and Blessings to you all from Cody, Wyoming!  My name is Rev. Chris 
Galagan, and I am a deacon at Christ Church in Cody.  Being a deacon is so 
much more than reading the gospel and preparing the table for the priest.  I see 
my ministry in a myriad of ways. As a deacon, I strive to bring people together 
who may not always see eye-to-eye, and encourage them to really get to know 
one another.  One way to do this is by building connections between people 
and ministry.  I was excited to attend General Convention in 2022, with that 
purpose in mind, but Covid had other plans.  We were masked, limited in our 
contacts with others, and worst of all - no singing!  Yet, even through these 
challenges, the Wyoming delegation made life-long friends.  I would love to 
have the opportunity to experience a somewhat "normal" General Convention, 
where I could connect with lots of other people across the country, and find 
ways to bring some of the great things that the Episcopal Church is doing in 
other places to the great state of Wyoming.  I would love your vote as a clergy 
delegate to the General Convention in 2024, where I will promise to bring the 
cares of the world to the Episcopal Church in Wyoming. 


